
THE Committee desire to

express their thanks to

those ladies and gentlemen

who have in the most cordial

and generous manner placed

their collections at the disposal

of the Art Museum for the

purposes I of this Exhibition.

The fact that so many pic-

tures of great artistic value

and importance have been ac-

quired in Toronto, for the

most part during the few

past years, must come as a re-

velation to the general public.


